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This email (top portion) is in reference to TV-180183.
 
Benjamin Sharbono
Regulatory Analyst
360-664-1157
 

From: Josh Johnson [mailto:Josh@watrucking.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 5:02 PM
To: Sharbono, Benjamin (UTC) <benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: Waiver request in 3/29 open meeting
 
Ben,
 
I just spoke with Dan.  I plan on being at the meeting tomorrow, but I have another meeting at 10:30, so I may not
be able to stay until the topic of the annual reports comes up.  So I thought I would shoot you my comments just in
case I do have to leave early.
 
We are in favor of changing to a digital format for the annual report provided there is still an option for companies
that still prefer the paper format.  As long as that is still possible, and the companies are made aware of the option,
we are okay with the digital format.
 
Hope to see you tomorrow.
 
Josh
 

Joshua Johnson  |  Associate Director
Washington Trucking Assns. & WTA Services, Inc.
2102 Carriage Drive SW, Bldg. F., Olympia, WA 98502
253.218.3902 office  |  253.219.1072 mobile
website  |  twitter  |  facebook  |  

 
 

From: Sharbono, Benjamin (UTC) [mailto:benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 3:13 PM
To: Josh Johnson <Josh@watrucking.org>
Subject: RE: Waiver request in 3/29 open meeting
 
Josh,
 
At a minimum: 5 minutes; I think the record is under 2, but there was nothing on the schedule.
 
I think reality will about 1.5 to 2 hours this time. The commissioners are generally pretty concise when possible,
and try make sure we get out no later than noon. I am not sure where my presentation will fall in the list, it is item
B4 on the agenda. It may be moved up, since it should be a short presentation compared to others, but many times
other industries (energy companies) go first.
 
You may attend as much or little as you like, sometimes they are pretty interesting. You will want to sign in before
the meeting starts to make sure you’re on the list to talk, if you so choose, and may leave after the presentation, or
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stay for the rest of the event.
 
Benjamin Sharbono
Regulatory Analyst
360-664-1157
 

From: Josh Johnson [mailto:Josh@watrucking.org] 
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 2:30 PM
To: Sharbono, Benjamin (UTC) <benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: Waiver request in 3/29 open meeting
 
Ben,
 
Great!  I just wanted to make sure I didn’t show up unwanted.  ;-)
 
Can you give me an idea on how long you expect the meeting to last?
 
Thanks.
 
Josh
 

Joshua Johnson  |  Associate Director
Washington Trucking Assns. & WTA Services, Inc.
2102 Carriage Drive SW, Bldg. F., Olympia, WA 98502
253.218.3902 office  |  253.219.1072 mobile
website  |  twitter  |  facebook  |  

 
 

From: Sharbono, Benjamin (UTC) [mailto:benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 2:26 PM
To: Josh Johnson <Josh@watrucking.org>
Subject: RE: Waiver request in 3/29 open meeting
 
Josh,
 
You are always allowed and welcome to attend the open meetings in person. Dial in is an option for those that do
not want to drive to the commission. In person, in my opinion, is better when possible.
 
Benjamin Sharbono
Regulatory Analyst
360-664-1157
 

From: Josh Johnson [mailto:Josh@watrucking.org] 
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 2:15 PM
To: Sharbono, Benjamin (UTC) <benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: Waiver request in 3/29 open meeting
 
Ben,
 
Thank you for the notice.  I will plan on participating in the meeting.
 
Would it be possible to attend in person, or is the only option to dial in?
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Josh
 

Joshua Johnson  |  Associate Director
Washington Trucking Assns. & WTA Services, Inc.
2102 Carriage Drive SW, Bldg. F., Olympia, WA 98502
253.218.3902 office  |  253.219.1072 mobile
website  |  twitter  |  facebook  |  

 
 

From: Sharbono, Benjamin (UTC) [mailto:benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 1:48 PM
To: Josh Johnson <Josh@watrucking.org>
Subject: Waiver request in 3/29 open meeting
 
Josh,
 
On Thursday, March 29, at the 9:30 Open Meeting, we will be presenting the request to wave rule 480-15-480(1)
(b) for year 2018 – the requirement that the commission mail out annual report forms to companies in physical
form. If you or any of your members wish to speak on this issue, we would welcome your support or concerns.
 
If you or your members wish to dial in to the bridge line, you may call 360-664-3846.
 
Benjamin Sharbono
Regulatory Analyst
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
Ph: 360-664-1157
Em: Benjamin.Sharbono@utc.wa.gov
Respect, Professionalism, Integrity, Accountability
 
This email/letter states the informal opinions of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and are not
intended as legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should circumstances change or additional
information be brought to our attention. Staff's opinions are not binding on the commission.
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